
                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LGOIMA Response to  
 
 
8 July 2024 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information received today about fluoridation. 
 
The Gore District Council does not presently add fluoride to its water supply.   
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Office of 
the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website  
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sonia Gerken 
General Manager Communications / Customer Support     




